
















From: Glenn P Johnson <glenn.p.johnson@dom.com> 
To: James Kohler/DC/USEPA/US@EPA 
Cc: Frank N Brayton <frank.n.brayton@dom.com>, Jean Tribull <jean.tribull@dom.com>, Cathy C 

Taylor <cathy.c.taylor@dom.com>, Karen K Canody <karen.k.canody@dom.com> 
Date: 04/06/2011 10:28 AM 
Subject: RE: Dominion Bremo Action Plan Confirmation 
 
 
 
Jim, 

 

I have confirmed with the Bremo Power Station that removal of burrowing 

rodents and filling the burrow holes is an on-going part of the facility's 

inspection and maintenance practices for the ash ponds.  Burrow holes 

identified by EPA's contractor were filled in 2010. 

 

Do you require additional information or a letter to this effect? 

 

Regards, 

 

Glenn 

 

Glenn Johnson 

Supervisor, Environmental Regulation 

Dominion Resources Services, Inc. 

5000 Dominion Boulevard, Glen Allen, VA 23060 

Phone:  804-273-2946 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Kohler.James@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Kohler.James@epamail.epa.gov]  

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 11:34 AM 

To: Glenn P Johnson (Services - 6) 

Cc: Hoffman.Stephen@epamail.epa.gov; Kelly.PatrickM@epamail.epa.gov 

Subject: Dominion Bremo Action Plan Confirmation 

 

 

Glenn, 

 

EPA received Dominion's Action Plans for Bremo, Chesterfield, 

Chesapeake, and Possum Point Power Stations. They are all acceptable. 

Thank you for your cooperation and follow up. One item I wanted to 

confirm: 

 

With regards to West Ash Pond, EPA contractor (O’Brien & Gere) report 

“Dam Safety Assessment of CCW  Impoundments: Bremo Power Station” 

recommends that burrowing rodents should be trapped and removed and 

burrow holes should be filled following animal removal in outboard slope 

of the West Ash Pond. The Dominion Virginia Power response letter (from 

Feb 4, Attachment A) concerning planned remediation does not explicitly 

mention plans to remove burrowing rodents or fill burrow holes in the 

West Ash Pond. 

 

Please confirm whether/how you will be addressing this recommendation. 

Again, thank you for your attention and continue cooperation. 



 

Jim 

 

************************************************************* 

Jim Kohler, P.E. 

Environmental Engineer 

LCDR, U.S. Public Health Service 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

Office of Resource Conservation and Recovery 

Phone: 703-347-8953 

Fax: 703-308-0514 

************************************************************* 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This electronic message contains 

information which may be legally confidential and/or privileged and 

does not in any case represent a firm ENERGY COMMODITY bid or offer 

relating thereto which binds the sender without an additional 

express written confirmation to that effect.  The information is 

intended solely for the individual or entity named above and access 

by anyone else is unauthorized.  If you are not the intended 

recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the 

contents of this information is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If 

you have received this electronic transmission in error, please 

reply immediately to the sender that you have received the message 

in error, and delete it.  Thank you. 


